
 

 
 

 

Opportunity for Public Input               Published: March 21, 2024 

Planning and Development 
Burnaby City Hall  |  4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 

Notice of Temporary Use Permit 
Application #TUP23-04 
 
Eizaburo Kibayashi (Cloudscape Architecture Inc.) 
has made an application to the City of Burnaby 
to propose a temporary use(s) on this site: 
 
Address: 5609 Imperial Street  
 

Purpose: to allow the use of a retail grocery store 
for a maximum of three (3) years. 
 

A copy of the proposed permit may be inspected 
at the Planning and Development Department at 
Burnaby City Hall from March 11 to 25, 2024, 
Mondays to Fridays from 8am to 4:45 pm, and on 
Thursdays from 8 am to 8 pm, excluding statutory 
holidays. 

 

This application will be presented to Council for consideration at the Open Meeting on March 25, 2024, at      
5 pm in Council Chamber, City Hall, 4949 Canada Way, Burnaby. Members of the public can attend Council 
meetings in-person or watch Council meetings live via webcast by visiting Burnaby.ca/eAgenda.  
 

Please submit comments related to the proposals via email to legislativeservices@burnaby.ca  or mail /deliver 
to Mayor and Council, c/o Legislative Services (4949 Canada Way, BC, V5G 1M2).  
 
Submission deadline is 9 am on March 25, 2024.  
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DEADLINE WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED BY COUNCIL. 
 
For further information on these temporary use permit applications, contact the Planning and Development 
Department at 604-294-7400. 
 
 
B. Zeinabova 
Senior Manager Legislative Services 
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